RABBITS ON
MISTAKEN ISLAND RESERVE

Following an inspection of Mistaken Island, near
Albany, District Wildlife Officer R. Grayson has reported
an increase in the number of rabbits inhabiting the island.

Between February and April, the Department of
Fisheries and Wildlife, in co-operation with the Apgri-
culture Protection Board, will be baiting the island
using carrots as bait and 1080 as the poison.

Readers can refer to S.W.AN.S. Vol. 5 No. 1, 1975,
for further information on the use of carrot baits.
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